As Graduation approaches, we want to remind you of parking (and no-park) options
available on Friday, June 25, 2021.

Staff and faculty are asked, as a courtesy to students and guests, to utilize the alternate
parking options.

Alternate Parking for 2021 Graduation:
e Park in the Community Field Parking lot
o This will be for employees as a courtesy to the students
o It will make entry and exit quicker
e One-way traffic Parking on College Drive (the long road)
e Diagonal Parking off the STPUD access road next to the PE building
o These spots will be very limited

o Early arrival employees are asked to fill these spots first and revert to
the long road, if full

e Non-Parkers
o If you ride a bike, skateboard, scooter, the bus, walk, or do drop-off/pick-
up to avoid having a vehicle on campus, YOU are greatly appreciated.

Absolutely no off-road parking will be allowed in any other areas of the campus.

If you are unable to utilize these parking alternatives, we respectfully request that staff
and faculty park in the G-parking lot behind the CDC as a courtesy to students.

Do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions/concerns or require
additional information.

Thank you,



